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The Fremont Board of Selectmen met with Brian Duggan and Chris Olsen of MRI who have been 

consulting with the Town of Fremont regarding the Fremont Fire and Rescue Department.  The Board 

met with the consultants at 11 Farmington Road in Rochester, NH.  The Board traveled to meet with 

them to avoid the cost of the consultant’s travel time to Fremont as they are more centrally located to 

that area.  

The meeting began at 7:00 pm with Selectmen Neal Janvrin, Roger Barham and Gene Cordes present, 

along with Brian Duggan and Chris Olsen of MRI present.  The discussion focused on next steps in the 

consultants meetings with the FFRD membership, scheduled for July 9th and how MRI may be a 

facilitator for the Department leadership.  Brian Duggan will be submitting a proposal around the 

leadership facilitation and tentatively there is a meeting intended for July 12, 2018 with the FFRD 

leadership, the Board of Selectmen and Chris Olsen.  This would occur during a regularly scheduled 

Board of Selectmen meeting.  

Discussion and meeting ended at about 9:00 pm. 

Meeting summary provided by Gene Cordes 


